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OPENING OF CANADIAN CONSULATE IN DOMINICAN REPUBLI C

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Right
Honourable Joe Clark, today announced the opening of a Canadian
Consulate in Santo Domingo and the appointment of an Honorary
Consul in Puerto Plata, Dominican Republic .

The new consulate in Santo Domingo will provide
improved consular facilities for the many Canadians visiting
the Dominican Republic, expanded services for Canadian business
and better service for Dominicans applying for visas to visit
Canada . The new Honorary Consul in Puerto Plata will also be
instrumental in extending Canadian consular assistance . In
recent years, Puerto Plata, on the Dominican North Coast, has
become the major destination for Canadian tourists going to the
Dominican Republic .


